
Gathering Music Praise Band
All the People Say Amen

Ten Thousand Reasons

Ringing of the Bells Carson Young

*Opening Song We Gather Together
UMH 131

Greeting from Bishop Elaine Stanovsky

Baptisms: Chris, Brandy,  Carson, Carra and Cacee Young
UMH 33

Prayers of the People

Ministry News                                                  Jan Southard

Prayer of Dedication Carra Young

Receive our humble offerings, O Lord,
for your work in the world.
Bless those who give,
those who send,
and those who will receive these gifts.
May our offering sow seeds of hope
and bear the fruit of love
wherever they are sown.

Offering
*Doxology

Choral Anthem Built on a Rock

Scripture: Luke 2: 41-49 Alvis Asiimwe
Now every year his parents went to Jerusalem for the
festival of the Passover. And when he was twelve years old,
they went up as usual for the festival. When the festival
ended and they started to return, the boy Jesus stayed
behind in Jerusalem, but his parents were unaware of this.
Assuming that he was in the group of travelers, they went a
day's journey. Then they started to look for him among their
relatives and friends. When they did not find him, they
returned to Jerusalem to search for him. After three days
they found him in the temple, sitting among the teachers,
listening to them and asking them questions. And all who
heard him were amazed at his understanding and his
answers. When his parents saw him they were astonished,
and his mother said to him, “Child, why have you treated us
like this? Your father and I have been anxiously looking for
you.” He said to them, “Why were you searching for me? Did
you not know that I must be in my Father’s house?”

One: The word of God for the people of God.
All: Thanks be to God.

*Hymn of Preparation
I Was There to Hear Your Borning Cry               TFWS 2051

Message: And A Child Shall Lead Them      Pastor Jo Ann

Confirmation: Alvis, Lucas, Carson, Carra and Lilly
UMH 37

Reception of Members (also with Agatha Assimwe
Michael Muzoora and Chloe Atwine)          UMH 38

Congregational Response
We give thanks for all that God has already given you
and we welcome you in Christian love.  As members

together with you in the body of Christ and in this
congregation of The United Methodist Church, we
renew our covenant faithfully to participate in the
ministries of the church by our prayers, our
presence, our gifts, our service and our witness, that
in everything God may be glorified through Jesus
Christ.

Response: Be Still, My Soul                             Lilly Schlegel

The Great Thanksgiving                                           UMH 10
The Lord’s Prayer

Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.  Thy
kingdom come, thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven.
Give us this day our daily bread  and forgive us our
trespasses as we forgive those who trespass against us.
Lead us not into temptation but deliver us from evil.  For
thine is the kingdom and the power and the glory forever.
Amen.

Sharing the Lord’s Supper

In the United Methodist Church, we celebrate an open table.
All are welcome and encouraged to participate.

*Benediction

*Please stand as you are able



Ministry News

Thank you to our confirmation sponsors:  Megan Schlegel,
Susan and Billy Yaddoff, Sarah Flurry and Meghan Green.
Please join us for an ice cream sundae bar after worship.

Meetings:
6/28 Staff Parish 7pm

6/29 - Small Group Studies:  1 pm in the Fireside
Room  and 7 pm in the Fellowship Hall

Join us for a Fourth of July tradition.  We will be serving
shortcake with strawberries from 9-5 in downtown
Ridgefield. This is a great way to invite our neighbors to
church and our VBS program as well as raise money for
our backpack program.

From our Full-Inclusion Task Force:
Saturday, July 9- we will share a table with other Clark
County UM Churches at the Peace and Justice Fair at
Esther Short Park in Vancouver.

Sunday, July 10 (11:30-1)- we will offer lunch after
worship and a viewing of “What the Bible says about
Homosexuality”  by Dr. John Holbert.

Don’t forget to register your elementary age kids for VBS.
In our latest newsletter is a list of items needed. Big kids are
welcome at VBS as shepherds!

A special Thank You to our:

Musicians: Jen Bohn-Hodapp, Bob Southard
Mike Loring, John Detchman, and Craig Stockhaus

Children’s Ministry Director: Megan Schlegel
Assistant: Dale Castle

AV:  Billy Yaddof,  Meghan Green and Carson Young

Ushers:Vance & Connie Golden

Flower Team: Jan Southard, Carolyn Almond,
Mieko Heriford, Barb Pfeifer, Patti Novak, Cora Brown

All others that help to make Sunday service
a joyous experience.

Church Staff
Pastor                        Rev. Dr. Jo Ann Schaadt

pastorjoann2017@gmail.com
509-770-3760

Children’s                 Megan Schlegel and Dale Castle
Ministries ridgefieldumckids@gmail.com

Office                          Megan Schlegel / 360-887-8312
Manager ridgefieldmethodist@gmail.com

Prayer Chain           Carey Siegmund / txt 360-901-2515
ridgefieldmethodistprayers@gmail.com

Choir Director         Jennifer Bohn-Hodapp

Office hours   Monday - Thursday 9am to 2 pm
Email ridgefieldmethodist@gmail.com
Phone    360-887-8312

Website    ridgefieldumc.com

Sunday Worship
June 26, 2022

10:00am
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